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10/02/20     National Custodian Appreciation Day!  
10/02/20     Virtual Ride for Missing Children 
10/09/20     UPK-12 Online Open House  
10/09/20     5 Week Reports Issued 
10/12/20     Holiday - No School  
10/13/20     Board of Education Meeting @ BE  6:30 PM 
10/19/20     Empower Dollar Dog Banking  
10/21/20     Virtual Book Fair  
10/28/20     1/2 Day for Students K-4   Dismissal @ 11:30 AM 
10/28/20     PM UPK Attends; NO AM UPK 

October 2020

Bridgeport BeaconBridgeport Elementary earned $364 from 
Box Tops last year!


Please scan, clip and send! Its worth it!



PRINCIPAL’S PAD
Hello Bridgeport Families! 

Hello	Bridgeport	Families	and	Happy	Fall!	

I	have	begun	visiting	your	child’s	classroom	using	the	Second	Step	
Program.		This	program	is	designed	to	enhance	students’	social	and	
emotional	skills	so	they	can	be	successful	inside	and	outside	the	classroom.		
The	past	couple	weeks,	we	learned	how	to	be	respectful	listeners	and	
learners,	along	with	how	to	focus	our	attention.		For	more	information	
about	the	Second	Step	Program,	please	visit	their	website	at	https://
www.secondstep.org.		In	addition	to	classroom	guidance	lessons,	I	provide	
counseling	for	students	who	need	extra	time	to	build	their	social	and	
emotional	skills.		During	this	challenging	time,	I	would	like	to	extend	my	
services	to	students	who	are	having	a	particularly	hard	time	adjusting	to	
the	new	school	structure	and	the	ever	changing	world	around	us.		

	As	always,	please	contact	me	if	you	have	any	questions	or	concerns	at	
315.687.2280	or	aorioli@chittenangoschools.org.			

We	are	off	to	a	wonderful	start	at	Bridgeport	Elementary.		Remember	
that	you	can	always	contact	your	child’s	teacher	if	you	have	any	
questions	or	concerns,	or	wish	to	pass	along	important	information.		
Establishing	strong	communication	between	home	and	school	is	
important	for	a	positive	and	productive	year.	

Health	Screening	Forms-	Please	remember	to	complete	these	each	day	your	
child	attends	In	Person	instruction.	This	is	a	critical	part	of	our	health	&	
safety	measures.	You	should	receive	a	nightly	email	with	the	on-line	form	to	
complete.	If	you	need	a	paper	copy,	you	can	print	one	from	our	district	
website.	

PTA-	Please	consider	joining	PTA.	It	only	costs	$5.00	to	join.	Our	PTA	
works	very	hard	to	fundraise	and	provide	wonderful	learning	
experiences	for	students.		

Other	Upcoming	Events	-		

Open	House-	we	will	not	have	an	in	person	evening	event	as	we	have	in	the	
past.	This	year,	Open	House	will	be	virtual.	On	October	9th,	links	will	be	
available	for	you	to	view	important	information	about	your	child’s	class(es).		

October	12th-	No	School,	Columbus	Day	

October	28th-	K-4	Half	Day	of	School,	Dismissal	at	11:30,		
																												UPK	(4	year	olds)	PM	Class	Attends	and	AM	class	does	not.	

Halloween-	there	will	be	no	parades	or	costumes	this	year.	Teachers	will	be	
doing	their	own	safe,	socially	distant	class	celebrations	on	their	own.	Look	
for	speciRic	information	from	your	child’s	teacher. 

Attendance	Fact	-	Did	you	know	that	missing	just	2	days	of	school	
a	month	means	a	child	misses	10%	of	the	school	year?	-	
attendanceworks.org		

	 	 	 	 	 	 	

	 	 	 	 	 Melissa Stanek, Principal  

There’s No Tricks When You Save With Dollar Dog… It’s Actually a Treat!  
• You learn the importance of saving in a way that is fun

• You save at a financial institution that is safe & secure 

• Your money grows as you earn dividends


Not yet a Dollar Dog saver? Contact Carley Forman at 315.728.3559 or 
cforman@empowerfcu.com for more information 


Membership eligibility required. Insured by NCUA. 
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